

Written Exam

Name: _____ Date _____ Section: _____

1. Make the present perfect: positive, negative or question.

1. (you / keep a pet for three years)
2. (you / come here before?)
3. (it / rain all day?)
4. (who / we / forget to invite?)
5. (we / not / hear that song already)
6. (he / not / forget his books)
7. (she / steal all the chocolate!)
8. (I / explain it well?)

2. Fill in the blanks below to complete the sentences.

1. I (eat) _____ dinner at six o'clock yesterday.
2. A: _____ Helen (drive) _____ to work? B: Yes, she _____.
3. My neighbor (buy) _____ a new car last week.
4. They (go) _____ to Italy on their last summer holiday.
5. A: _____ they (swim) _____ at the beach? B: No, they _____.
6. My family and I (see) _____ a comedy movie last night.
7. First, we (do) _____ exercise, and then we (drink) _____ some water.
8. Suddenly, the animal jumped and (bite) _____ my hand.
9. What time (do) _____ you (get up) _____ this morning?
10. The Wright brothers (fly) _____ the first airplane in 1903.

3. Write 5 sentences using verbs in the past simple

- 1
- 2
- 3
- 4
- 5

My Working Day

My working day starts very early. From Monday to Friday I get up at half past three and I have a shower and a cup of coffee. I usually leave the house at ten past four because the car always arrives a few minutes early. I get to the studio at about five o'clock and start work. My programme *Good Morning Britain* starts at seven o'clock and finishes at nine o'clock. Then I leave the studio at a quarter past ten. After that, I go shopping and visit some friends. I get home at three o'clock. A woman helps me with the housework and the ironing. I read a newspaper and do some work.

Then my husband gets home at half past five in the evening and I cook dinner. We stay at home in the evening. We don't go out because I go to bed very early. We usually watch television and then I go to bed at half past eight, I'm usually asleep by nine o'clock.

I think my job is very interesting but I don't like getting up very early.

- | | |
|---|---------------------------------|
| 1. Half past three. | 2. She goes by car. |
| 3. To the studio. | 4. Good Morning Britain. |
| 5. Two hours. | 6. Nine o'clock. |
| 7. She reads a newspaper. | 8. After her husband gets home. |
| 9. Because she gets up very early. | |
| 10. They go to see friends or go to the cinema. | |

Put the number of the correct answer into each space.

1. How long does 'Good Morning Britain' last?
2. What time does Cynthia get up during the week?
3. What is the name of the TV show Cynthia works on?
4. Why doesn't she go out in the evening during the week?
5. What does she do in the afternoon at home?
6. When does Cynthia cook dinner?
7. What do Cynthia and her husband do at the weekend?
8. Where does the car take her?
9. How does she get to the studio?
10. What time does 'Good Morning Britain' finish?

Write a small story using 5 verbs in Simple past and 5 in Present perfect